

Info on required safety training for school board members

1 message

TASB <tasb@tasb.org>
Reply-To: tasb@tasb.org
To: dbehrens@smithvilleisd.org

Mon, Aug 1, 2022 at 2:49 PM



Texas Association of School Boards

Dear school leaders.

In April, the State Board of Education (SBOE) adopted the rule on school safety training required for school board members. This new training requirement was passed by the 87th Legislature (House Bill 690).

Here's what you need to know:

- Newly elected board members are required to complete the training within their first 120 days of service and complete the refresher every two years after.
- All other trustees need to complete the initial training by September 30 and complete a
 refresher every two years after.
- The approved course is free, and only available through TEA Learn.

Please share this information with your board.

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us at tasb@tasb.org.

Your friends at TASB

You are receiving this information because of your position with a school district whose board is an Active Member of TASB.

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

12007 Research Blvd Austin, TX | 78759 US